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March 8, 1968 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

Stanley Kubrick has asked me to invite you to 
the Premiere of 2001 which will take place on 
April 3, 1968 at the Capitol Theatre in New 
York City. He is arranging that the Metro= 
Golden=Mayer Organization will forward you 
an invitation and two reserved seat tickets. 
If, for some reason, you do not receive these 
tickets within one week of the Premiere, please 
have your secretary contact the Publicity 
Director of the local MGM office and remind 
them to send them to you. 

I am very sorry to say that due to a technical 
fault which occurred during the filming of your 
interview, it has not been possible to use any 
portions of that interview in the film. 

If I can be of any help to you, I can be 
reached at Polaris Productions, 239 Central 
Park West, New York. Telephone TR 4-0413. 

Yours. on trply, 

Benn eel Reyes 

Dre Norman Lamm 
Associate Professor of Jewish Philosophy 
Yeshiva University 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, New York 
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